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Patrice A. Sulik, MPH, R.S.
Director of Health

NORTH CENTRAL DISTRICT HEALTH DEPARTMENT
BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Public Hearing

Wednesday; February 14, 2018
Vernon Office Conference Rooim

375 Hartford Turnpike

Vernon, Connecticut

7:00 p.m.

AGENDA

1. Proposed District Budget for 2018-2019
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Patrice A. Sulik, MPH, R.S.
Director of Health

MEMORANDUM

To: Journal Inquirer

From: Patrice A. Sulik, MPH, R.S.
Director of Health

Date: January 25, 2018

Re: Legal Notice
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Please print the following L.egal Notice on Monday, January 29, 2018.

LEGAL NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the North Central District Health Department, serving the towns
of East Windsor, Ellington, Enfield, $tafford, Suffield, Vernon, Windham, and Windsor Locks,
will hold a Public Hearing on February 14, 2018, at 7:00 p.m., at the NCDHD Vernon Office
Conference Room, 375 Hartford Turnpike, Vernon, Connecticut, regarding the proposed
budget for the North Central District Health Department for fiscal year July 1, 2018 fo June
30, 2019.

Also, notice is hereby given that the North Central District Health Department, serving the
towns of East Windsor, Ellington, Enfield, Stafford, Suffield, Vemon, Windsor Locks and
Windham, will hold a Regu}ar Meeting on February 14, 2018, 1mmed[atety following the Public
Hearing at the NCDHD Vernon Office Conference Room, 375 Hartford Turnpike, Vernon,
Connecticut, to take action on the budget for the Department for the 2018-2019 fiscal year.

Copies of information for the Public Hearing are available at the Health Department offices
at 31 North Main Street, Enfield; 375 Hartford Turnpike, Room 120, Vetnon; the Windham
Town Hall, 979 Main Street, Willimantic, and the Stafford Town Hall, One Main Street,
Stafford Springs, Connecticut.

All persons interested may appear and be heard.

Dated at Enfield, Connecticut, this 25% day of January 2018.

Patrice A. Sulik, MPH, R.S.
Director of Health
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